
No Participating Addendum is required to Participate in the NASPO ValuePoint Lodging Program.    This 

notice is to recognize that this state is participating in NASPO ValuePoint Lodging Program.  For more 

information on the NASPO ValuePoint Lodging Program, visit www.nvplodging.com 

 

http://www.nvplodging.com/

